
LEGISLATIVE 

 

Hello brothers and sisters, 

 

I am excited to be this year’s legislative chairman. We have over 24,000 members 

so we have a strong voice for our veterans’ issues. If you have not signed up for 

the VFW Action Corps weekly, please sign up it is one of my priorities. The 2021 

VFW Priority Goals are listed on the National Auxiliary Website. These are goals I 

want to be working on with our members. Please copy for your auxiliary to 

discuss at one of your meetings. 

I am working on contests for this year. For the answers you will have to be signed 

up on the VFW Action Corps or have a copy of the VFW 2021 Priority Goals.  

On the report there is a space for how many attended town hall meeting and 

phone calls. Please try to attend a meeting, make a phone call, email a legislator, 

or etc. 

Remember our voice can be strong to our legislators to promote our veterans’ 

issues. 

 

Anna Mauk 

Legislative Chairman 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


